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Honorable Supervisors,

We are requesting that the above-referenced item be continued for two weeks to the meeting of January
25, 2011. Representatives of Serrano contacted staff and suggested a meeting to discuss all of the
involved issues in an attempt to reach a global solution. This appears to staff to be a good idea.
Unfortunately, due to scheduling conflicts we are not able to hold that meeting before the meeting of
January 11th. We have scheduled the meeting for January 12th. That will leave time to report back to the
Board on January 25th not only on the scheduled item, but also on other aspects of the issue on which we

may have made progress. Thank you.
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